Agenda	item#	15
Date	3/33/2	2

Shannon Mullen
Executive Director
Fremont & Dodge County Convention and Visitors Bureau
529 N. Main Street, Ste. 1
Fremont, NE 68025

March 15, 2022

Dear Fred,

Please accept this letter as formal notification of my resignation from the position of Executive Director with the Fremont & Dodge County Convention and Visitors Bureau. My last day will be Friday, April 1, 2022.

I wish to thank you for the opportunity to work in this role for the past eleven years. During my tenure, I had the chance to work with so many incredible community leaders, business owners, county employees, advisory committee members and Dodge County residents. I appreciate the continuous support of the Dodge County Board of Supervisors and the CVB Advisory Committee and the opportunity to grow and develop the Visitors Bureau.

In the next few weeks, I will complete all pending tasks, and I am willing to assist in the hiring and training of new director.

I wish you and Dodge County continued success and hope to keep in touch.

Sincerely,

Shannon Mullen